
 
Essex Street Utility Project 

Two Week Look Ahead : February 26th  – March 9th, 2018                  
 

Projected Construction Activities: 
 

Week of 
February 26th   

• The City’s Contractor, N. Granese and Sons, will complete 
drainage improvements on Essex Street from Barton Square to 
Washington Street. 

• Contractor will begin completion of remaining punch list items 
and cleanup throughout the project area, and plans to pave by 
the end of the week.    

• Please note that this work is weather dependent and may be 
delayed due to heavy rain or snow. 

• There will be No Parking on both sides of Essex Street between 
Barton Square and Washington Street during the day.  

• Detour signage will direct traffic around work zone. Traffic and 
pedestrian signs will be placed throughout the project limits. 

 

Week of  
March 5th   

N. Granese and Sons will complete remaining punch list items as 
well as cleanup and demobilization of equipment and materials 
from the project area.   
Weather permitting, this phase of construction on the Essex Street 
roadway reconstruction project should be complete by the end of 
the week of March 5th.   
Thank you for your patience and support during this project. The 
City will continue to communicate any future phases of utility 
relocation and roadway reconstruction on or around Essex Street 
as information and schedules become available. 

 
Issue Date: Feb 23rd, 2018 
Please visit the Essex Street Improvement Project Page link at: 
http://www.salem.com/city-engineer/pages/essex-street-improvement-projects 


